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New Director Appointed to Fulfill Term at BEMC 
SUPPLY, N.C. (August 8, 2019) -- Brunswick Electric Membership Corporation is 
pleased to announce that Perry Sellers, of Bolivia, has been appointed by the BEMC 
Board of Directors to represent District # 1 in Brunswick County and fulfill the remainder 
of the term of recently retired director Hubert Brittain.  

Sellers is a Brunswick County native who started his career in 1976 at Pfizer in 
Southport where he worked in Human Resources and continued with the company as 
Safety Director and Security Manager after it was sold to Archer Daniels Midland in the 
90s.  He retired last year after 42 years of service.   

Sellers’ contributions to the community include serving as a member of the Supply Fire 
Department and Coastline Rescue Squad, and as an Emergency Medical Technician 
Examiner for the State.  He currently serves on the Wilmington Area Mid Atlantic Safety 
Council Board of Directors.   
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About Brunswick Electric (BEMC): 
BEMC is a locally owned and operated not-for-profit corporation.  It is the second largest electric 
cooperative in North Carolina, serving more than 96,000 meter locations in Brunswick, Columbus, and 
parts of Bladen and Robeson counties.  BEMC has a longstanding commitment to the communities it 
serves, providing support for a wide variety of activities that contribute to the quality of life for all citizens. 
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